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• All-purpose flour
• Dark brown sugar
• Baking soda
• Ground cinnamon
• ...and more!

Winter is here and a warm treat from the oven 
sounds great. Here is a fun cookie recipie for the 
family to enjoy.

INGREDIENTS INCLUDE:

WINTER RECIPE - GINGERBREAD COOKIES
Read the full recipe here.

Image and other great recipes courtesy of TastesBetterFromScratch.com.

IS PAYOR ENROLLMENT CREDENTIALING?

Read about Payor Enrollment here. 
And check out all of the blogs in our 
Credentialing Blog.

Medicare made changes regarding Licensed 
Marriage and Family Therapist's (LMFT) and 
Mental Health Counselor's (MHC). 
Read about the changes in our latest blog here. 
And check out all of the blogs in our 
Credentialing Blog.

LATEST BLOG -
Medicare's Provider Acceptance Changes - Mental Health 2024

Best Regards,

Heidi Henderson
Founder/Principal, 1st Credentialing

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!

As we complete 2023, I want to thank all of our partners, clients, and staff members for another 
successful year. Our business is built on trust and relationships. We are lucky to have many 
committed partners who continually refer clients as well as the many organizations who have been 
our longtime customers. Thank you for helping 1st Credentialing be all that we can be!

Our appreciation of our business relationships is something we work on every day.

Our goal is to be the best we can be in every situation.

Our job is to ensure each client understands the process and that we use our expertise for 
your success.

Communication between the parties is critical to success on both sides, so please let us know when 
you need more from us. Our team is willing to partner with you for all your credentialing situations.

We will continue to make our success your success in 2024. Thank you!
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